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 Regarding  inclusion  of  Type-1  Diabetes  under  Insurance  coverage

 ADV.  ADOOR  PRAKASH  (ATTINGAL):  I  would  like  to  draw  the

 attention  of  the  Government  towards  the  issues  being  faced  by  children

 suffering  from  Type  One  diabetes.  The  number  of  children  with  Type  One

 Diabetes  is  increasing  at  an  alarming  rate  in  our  country.  Type  One

 Diabetes  which  is  caused  by  auto  immune  disorder  needs  lifelong

 medication.  It  affects  the  physical  and  mental  wellbeing  of  the  children  and

 they  definitely  deserve  special  attention  and  care.  It  is  unfortunate  that

 medical  insurance  companies  are  denying  insurance  coverage  for  these

 children.  It  is  totally  an  injustice  to  the  affected  children  and  their  parents.

 Union  Government  should  consider  their  issues  on  priority  and  take

 necessary  steps  to  address  the  same.  I  request  the  Government  to  take  a

 favourable  decision  in  this  matter.
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